
 
 

Access myWSUTech – 
Employee page 
 
Locate the employee 
links section 
 
Link to program Cost 
matrix is located in 
the reference section 
 
Note: to access the 
program cost matrix 
you must either be 
on Campus or use the 
remote connection  

 

 

Program Cost Matrix 
will appear  

 

 
Dropdown menus 
allow you to narrow 
the search by 
• Program 
• Degree/Major 
• Academic Year 
 

 
Click on the blue link 
for the certificate or 
degree 

 



 
 

Detail page will 
appear 
 
Each course in the 
program is listed with 
appropriate costs 
 
 

 
  
Required courses are 
listed as Technical 
Studies or General 
Studies in the 
function column– 
both have $ in the 
total charge column 
 
Elective courses and 
Electives Blocks are 
listed as Electives in 
the function column - 
Only Elective blocks 
have $ in the total 
charge column 
 
   



 
 

Elective blocks 
indicate the number 
of required credits 
and include total 
charges  
 
Elective classes are 
listed for information 
but do not have 
credits listed or costs 
in the total charges’ 
column    

 
 
 
 
 

 

In some programs 
you will see courses 
that are required 
(technical) and they 
appear again as 
electives.  This means 
the course is required 
for that configuration 
but also appears as 
an option in the 
elective block.  Note: 
only the required 
course has cost in the 
total column.  

 



 
 

Click the Download 
to CSV if you would 
like to see the detail 
in an excel 
spreadsheet  

 
 


